
Ardoch Strings: Instrumental Opportunities 

Report for Summer (Aug-Oct) 2018 

Pupils benefiting from the project 

Numbers are currently as follows: 

P4s 5 

P5s 6   

P6s 3 

P7s 4 

Total: 18 
 

There are no P3s in the Aug-Oct term until the new 

funding round is confirmed in October. Seven P3s 

have however expressed an interest in learning the 

violin! 

 

Ardoch Strings after school club 

This does not run in the summer months. 

 

Performances and medals 

The four P7s all left primary school with a Gold Music 

Medal (equivalent to Grade 2 standard). All P6s have 

also completed their Gold, whilst P5s are doing Silver 

and P4s are doing Bronze in the coming term.  
 
We didn’t have any performances in this short term, 

but have two lined up for the Winter term. 

 


